
Canada’s new anti-spam legislation (CASL) took effect July 1, 2014.  This law prohibits the sending 

of any type of electronic message that is commercial in nature unless the recipient has provided 

consent first.  

As a result we require your consent to send you electronic messages from our office which may 

contain appointment information and newsletters.  Please complete this form.

q  I consent to receiving electronic messages

q  I do not consent to receiving electronic messages

____________________________________________________
Signature 

_________________________________
Date
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